
 

Myopia Management Conference  

   

Students from Laxmi College of Optometry recently attended academic 

event Myopia Management Conference held at DY Patil University in Pune 

under the guidance of Vice Principal Dr Vidyut Rajhans on 23rd September 

2022. This conference served as a platform for students to delve into the 

latest advancements in myopia management and exchange insights with 

professionals in the field. The students showcased their dedication and 

expertise by presenting informative and visually captivating posters that 

highlighted their research and findings related to myopia management. 

Their hard work and innovative approach were met with resounding 

success, as they emerged victorious, securing well-deserved awards for 

their exceptional poster presentations. This accomplishment not only 

highlights the students' commitment to advancing optometry practices but 

also showcases Laxmi College of Optometry's commitment to nurturing 

and fostering academic excellence. 

 

 

 



       

 

       

 


